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King Lion Joinette Smallwood

FELLOW LIONS,

Happy Holiday season and happy new year.  I hope this newsletter finds 
everyone enjoying quality family and friends’ time.

We are halfway through this Lions year and have accomplished so much 
as usual.  We have had a well-rounded year balanced with fellowship and 
service.  We continue to spend quality time at home building family bonds 
at home, fellowship amongst others through phone calls, cards, lunches, 
dinners, and bingo. We have participated in and planned events such as the 
National Night Out at Kinder Park, the 4th of July parade, and lunches for 
the homeless. Adult eye screening, and continued sponsorship of Boy Scout 
and Eagle Scout projects. We have added letting the community know we 
are here by actively posting on social media, advertising with the Severna 
Park High School marching band, and through Fruit sales and bake sales.

I am looking forward to keeping up the momentum of serving the 
community and fellowship together.  Hopefully, through the monies spent on Facebook advertising and annual 
membership in the community, we will experience a renewed commitment from current members and new 
members of the community. 

I also hope to see many of you support and take active functional roles with our membership/fundraising 
committee. We want to support the time and money invested thus far. I would ask everyone to please if there is a 
little time in your schedule to support these endeavors. 

Thank you all for an active first half of this Lions year and hopefully we can finish out the second half just as strong!

PS. Please bring clean plastic grocery bags to future in-person meetings and as always thanks for all that you do!

CELEBRATING JANUARY LION BIRTHDAYS

      02   Lion Bob Massof 		          05 Lion Rick Mulderick

      17   Lion Christopher Parks	  31	 Lion Tilghman Brice
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SEVERN RIVER LIONS CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION

SEVERN RIVER  LIONS 
CELEBRATING THE 
HOLIDAYS AT BRIAN 
BORU AND WISHING 
ALL A HAPPY NEW 

YEAR!
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2024 NOTICES

SRLC Members,
Received an urgent request from the Cub Scout Troop 688 needing judges for their Annual Pinewood Derby Race 
which will be on Saturday January 6th in the morning at the Shipley’s Choice Swim and Tennis Clubhouse, located 
at 947 Rustling Oaks Drive in Millersville.  

They need about 3-5 Lions judges to show up around 8:30 am. If you are interested in judging the artistry of the 
cars then let Lion Paula Wilkes (pdwilkes99@aol.com) know by January 5th. 

Thank you and Happy New Year! 
Lion Suzette

SEVERN RIVER LIONS AT TEXAS ROADHOUSE

Lions Jackie Hetrick and Suzette Kettenhofen staffed the tables at the December 5th Bake Sale.

Club Members,
Please mark your calendars 
for Saturday, June 1, 2024 for 
District 22-A’s annual Leader Dog 
event “Bark, Brew and Wine” 
being held once again at the 
Klausmeier Farm.
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DIABETES CORNER

Healthy tips for a healthy 2024!

HAPPY AND HEALTHY NEW YEAR!!!
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WREATHS ACROSS AMERICA
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WREATHS ACROSS AMERICA
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LIONS RECYCLE FOR SIGHT AND HEARING
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